
 

The City of Shoreline 

Notice of Special Planning Commission Meeting and Public Hearing 

 

November 29, 2018 –  7:00 PM 
Shoreline City Hall – Council Chamber 

17500 Midvale Avenue N 

Shoreline, WA 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Shoreline Planning Commission will hold a Special 

Meeting for the purpose of conducting a second Public Hearing on the 2018 Comprehensive Plan Docket 

on November 29, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

A public hearing was originally conducted for the 2018 Comprehensive Plan Docket on October 4, 2018.  

According to SMC 20.30.540 (C), the SEPA Determination of Nonsignificance (DNS) shall accompany the staff 

recommendation to the Planning Commission. However, the DNS was issued after the October 4, 2018 public 

hearing. Therefore, a second public hearing will be held before the Planning Commission to correct this 

procedural error. 

 

The 2018 Comprehensive Plan Docket is available for review at 

http://www.shorelinewa.gov/home/showdocument?id=40880 or at Shoreline City Hall – Planning & 

Community Development, 3rd Floor.    

 

Interested persons may provide oral and/or written comments at the public hearing or, prior to the hearing, 

written comments may be submitted by 5:00 p.m., November 29, 2018 via mail, fax (206) 801-2788 or hand 

delivery to the City of Shoreline, Attn: Steven Szafran 17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA 98133 or 

email to sszafran@shorelinewa.gov.   

 

Questions or More Information: Please contact Steven Szafran, AICP, Senior Planner at (206) 801-2512. 

 

Any person requiring a disability accommodation should contact the City Clerk at (206) 801-2230 in advance 

for more information.  For TTY telephone service call (206) 546-0457.  Each request will be considered 

individually according to the type of request, the availability of resources, and the financial ability of the City to 

provide the requested services or equipment.   
 

NOTICE OF DISCLOSURE 

The City of Shoreline will enter all comments received into the public record and may make these comments, 

and any attachments or other supporting materials, available unchanged, including any business or personal 

information (name, email address, phone, etc.) that you provide available for public review. This information 

may be released on the City’s website. Comments received are part of the public record and subject to disclosure 

under the Public Records Act, RCW 42.56. Do not include any information in your comment or supporting 

materials that you do not wish to be made public, including name and contact information. 
 

 

http://www.shorelinewa.gov/home/showdocument?id=40880

